The Chairman
Wiggenhall St. Mary Magdalen Parish Council
c/o The Clerk
42, Stow Road
Magdalen
KINGS LYNN PE34 3BX

4 April 2109

Dear Chairman,

I visited your Clerk today in order to carry out the Annual Internal Audit of your Council's affairs in respect of the Financial Year 2018-2019.

I found all the records and documents to be very well kept and easy to follow. All the necessary control documents were in order and had been reviewed.

You have a very conscientious and efficient Clerk.

Overall I could find no cause for concern.

Yours sincerely,